
active, manage your stress, 

drink plenty of fluids, and eat 

nutritious food. 

     Thanks again for all that 

you do.  We appreciate your 

support for our school and 

our programs.   

     We look forward to visit-

ing with you during our 

Parent/Teacher Conferences. 

     If you have questions or 

concerns please feel free to 

stop in or call at your conven-

ience.  You are always wel-

come in our school. 

  

 

 

Thank You, 

Mr. R  

Dear Parents, 

     Thanks for your support 

in keeping our students in 

school.  We love having them 

attend and look forward to 

seeing them every day and 

watching how they progress!!   

It is important to have the 

students in school as much as 

possible to avoid gaps in their 

learning.  This time of year 

many of our students miss 

school because of illness.  We 

encourage you to continue 

following District guidelines 

to keep the students well and 

in school!!  

     Here are some tips on 

how to avoid illnesses: 

 1.   Avoid close contact with 

people who are sick. When 

you are sick, keep your dis-

tance from others to protect 

them from getting sick too. 

2.   Stay home when you are 

sick. If possible, stay home 

from work, school, and er-

rands. You will help prevent 

others from catching your 

illness.   

If you have a fever, please stay 

home for at least 24 hours. 

3.   Washing your hands often 

will help protect you from 

germs. If soap and water are 

not available, use an alcohol-

based hand sanitizer. 

4.   Avoid touching your eyes, 

nose or mouth. Germs are 

often spread when a person 

touches something that is 

contaminated with germs and 

then touches his or her eyes, 

nose, or mouth. 

5.  Practice other good health 

habits. Clean and disinfect 

frequently touched surfaces at 

home, work, or school; espe-

cially when someone is ill. Get 

plenty of sleep, be physically 

Principal’s Message 

Change for Hunger                                           

Each November at DSES, we 

do a change drive for a good 

cause in our community. This 

year, we are raising money for 

to fight hunger in Delta. All our 

students are invited to bring in 

change from home throughout 

the month and put it in one of 

our change drive cans in the 

DSES lobby. The cans have a 
picture of a faculty membe. The 

can from each gradeor specialty 

with the most will win a pie in 

the faceeacher get a pie in the 

face right before our Thanksgiv-

ing Break! Our faculty are so 

thrilled about this too! Addi-

tionally, if our school raises 

$1500, Mrs. Albers will dye her 

hair bright pink; If we raise 

$2000, Mr. Griffiths will dye his 
hair bright orange; If we raise 

$2500, Mr. Rawlinson will dye 

his hair and mustache bright 

blue! All proceeds from our 

change drive will be donated to 

the Delta Food Pantry. Help us 

“Change Hunger” in our com-

munity this month!  

     Participation is strictly 

voluntary.  
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Bunny Business 
 
Daylight Savings Time 

Ends: 

Sunday, November 6 

Fall back I hour! 

 

PCCR 
Wednesday, November 

9th Early out @ 1:00 for 

Full Day Kindergarten & 

1st, NO SCHOOL for 1/2 

Kindergarten and Pre 

school. 
Thursday, November 

10—NO SCHOOL for all 

students.  

 

Thanksgiving Break: 
Wednesday, November 

243to Friday, November 

25 

 

Community Council: 
Monday, November 28 @ 

3:15 in Media Center 

 

 

Don’t Forget to 

Check Us Out on 

Board Docs  

Class Dojo 

Delta South Elementary 



We have just wrapped up the 

first month of our Reading 

Bingo. I am so excited about 

how many students have taken 

on this challenge. Thank you, 

parents for supporting your 

student in achieving this 

goal.  If you are ever in need of 

books for your reading bingo 

the Delta city library is happy 
to help. November (Orange) 

bingo cards can be turned in 

starting November 15th until 

the end of the month. Thank 

you for your Participation. 

Don’t forget to stop in to 

our BOOK FAIR November 

9th and 10th! If you can’t make 

it in, you can find us at https://

w w w . s c h o l a s t i c . c o m / b f /

deltasouthelementary1 

 

 
THE ALL-STATE HIGH 

S C H O O L  A R T 

SHOW will be displayed 

the month of Nov.  

Come check it out when 

you come for PCCR.  

 

If you park in the West 

parking lot, please park and 

meet your child in the front 

of the school. You need to 

escort your student across 

the street or through the 

buses. We do not want the 

students going through the 

buses by themselves. Make 

sure to catch the eye of the 

bus driver before you 

cross. Please help with this 

matter. Thank you!  

more during the month of 

November will earn a certifi-

cate for a free Cinnamon 

Sticks from Gordos. 

 October reading 

calendars are due  to the office 

by Friday, November 4th. 

  

We would like to thank our 

sponsors for supporting our 

school and students! 

 Congratulations to 

all of the students that met 

their goal and read or were 

read to for 400 minutes or 

more during the month of 

October! These students will 

receive a certificate for a  free 

Donut from Delta Jubilee.  

The certificate must be re-

deemed by Tuesday, Novem-

ber 30th.  

    Students that read or are 

read to for 400 minutes or 

                 Media Center News                            Parking 

Delta Area Chamber Reading Program        Slam Dunk Reading 

                         Teacher Qualification Notice                                                       PVG 

school and our programs.  

We have exceptional teach-

ers who care about children 

and are working hard to 

ensure that each of our stu-

dents has a good experience 
and learns those things which 

will help them be successful. 

 
 

 

 

 

We want to thank the PVG 

for getting our school shirts 

again this year! We love hav-

ing them! Also we want to 

thank them and all the volun-

teers for the Family Fun Fes-

tival and Halloween Carnival.   
        We appreciate all of 

the things they are doing and 

accommodating with the 

guidelines that they have.   
        We offer you a big 

THANK YOU.   

Dear Parents, 
 We are required to 

notify you of your right to 

know the professional qualifi-

cations of your child or chil-

dren’s teachers.  If you have 

questions, concerns, or simp-

ly want to know, please con-

tact the school at your con-

venience and we will have 

that information for you. 
 Thanks once again 

for your support for our 
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“Childhood 
is the most 
beautiful of 

all life's 
seasons.” 

The Sam Dunk reading chal-

lenge is doing awesome! So far 

the students have read over 

68,091 minutes, and that was in 

the month of September!           

       The students are wanting 

to dunk a teacher or counselor 

at the end of the year!  

We would like to give a warm 

Bunny Welcome to our two 

new AmeriCorps Student Sup-

port Members, Mrs. Oswald 

and Mrs. Thomas. These two 

ladies are helping to support 

students in classrooms, running 

literacy intervention groups, 

and will soon be organizing 

volunteers to provide reading 

support with students. They 

will also be hosting a clothing 

drive in Dec., Feb., and April. 
       Mrs. Oswald comes to us 

from Gunnison, Colorado 

where she drove a bus for 
schools and activity trips for 38 

years. She lives here now with 

her husband, kids and grand-

kids. Mrs. Oswald also works 

as a sub school bus driver for 

Millard School District. She 

enjoys scrapbooking, outdoors, 

time with her grandkids and 

reading mystery books. 
        Mrs. Thomas recently 

moved to Delta from San Die-

go, California. She retired 
after 30 years of elementary 

school teaching. She lives with 

her husband, a two year old 

yellow lab named Lil and a 10 

month old kitten named Lola. 

In her spare time she enjoys 

baking, watching movies and 

mystery shows and helping her 
husband remodel their 100 

year old home. 
     If you are interested in 

helping support students at 

Delta South please contact 
Mrs. Oswald or Mrs. Thomas 

at the school. 435-864-5670. 

Americorps 
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